
Al-Sheikh  received  the
representative  of  the
European Union to the State
of Palestine
Today,  Wednesday,  I  received  the  representative  of  the
European  Union  to  the  State  of  Palestine,  Sven  Kuhn  von
Burgsdorff.

I briefed him on the latest political developments in the
Palestinian arena. And I demanded that the European position
take positive steps forward, especially the recognition of the
State of Palestine, as its purely political and it preserves
the two-state solution, which is dying daily in light of the
Israeli escalatory measures, especially the settlements.

I  wished  Mr.  Burgsdorff  success  in  his  next  endeavor  and
thanked him for his positions in support of the Palestinian
cause and his work in the service of the Palestinian people.
In turn, the representative thanked the efforts exerted to
facilitate the work of the European Union and the continuous
support,  stressing  the  continuation  of  the  partnership  in
working  with  the  Palestinian  Authority  to  serve  the
Palestinian  people.
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